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Shaver Lake and Big Creek Branch Library Closed Due to Power 
Outage 

The Shaver Lake and the Big Creek Branch Libraries are closed due to a planned 
power outage for the Town of Shaver Lake.  Southern California Edison is shutting 
power from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM.  Most of the businesses in Shaver Lake, including the 
Library will be closed for the day.   

The Libraries will re-open on Thursday December 3. Holds will not expire and fees will 
not be assessed.  The book drop will be available for returning library materials. 

A complete list of all library locations is available online at www.fresnolibrary.org. For 
further information, please contact the Library at (559) 600-READ (600-7323). 
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